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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
The Committee agreed the draft final report at its meeting on 25 February.  The 
recommendations were accepted in full by Cabinet on 11 March. 
 
The Committee have agreed to consider the issues raised by the taxi trade in relation 
to the value for money of the taxi licensing function at a meeting in the near future, 
and a provisional date for this is 22 April.   
 
 
Timescale for review 
 
The review reported to Cabinet in 11 March 2010 as scheduled. 
 
 
Monitoring 
 
At the meeting on 25 February the Committee received quarterly updates on the 
reviews of Neighbourhood Policing, Choice Based Lettings, and Registered Social 
Landlords.  The Committee have requested that representatives of Neighbourhood 
Watch attend a future meeting in order to provide an update on progress on relevant 
recommendations. 
 
 
 
 


